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Attention Business Owners: 

It’s our 23rd Annual Event!!!! 
 

Dayton Blessing of the BikesSM to be held at: 

Kil-Kare Raceway, 1166 Dayton-Xenia Rd., Xenia, Ohio on May 19th, 2024 
 
The annual Dayton Blessing of the BikesSM event provides an opportunity for all motorcycle riders to 
have their bikes blessed for a safe riding season. It provides camaraderie and friendship between 
motorcycle enthusiasts to promote a positive image of motorcycling to the community.  
 
Our proceeds are directed to AMBUCS/GREENEBUCS, a 501-3 charity #91-190435590 (tax 
exemption form upon request) that provides specially-designed trykes for children and adults with 
mobility needs. 
 
We are now offering an opportunity for our supporters to display your business logo 
and website link on our Sponsor webpage starting when your Gold Level donation of 

$50.00 is made, until August 31.  
 

Send your completed application 
and payment via USPS to: 

Blessing of the Bikes,  
349 Grange Hall Rd 
Beavercreek, Ohio 45430. 

 
Send your digital logo and web link to: OhioBlessingOfTheBikes@gmail.com. Your logo and link will 
be posted on www.blessingofthebikesSWohio.com after your paid application has been received. 
For more information, please contact us at 937-232-0663.  

Thank You for your support! 
 

   
 

Presented by: Dayton #73 Moose Lodge 
AMVETS #444 - Fairborn 

 


